
SOLID WASTE AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES
September 18,2414

{DG Himes}

Committee Attendance: Paul Margolin, Marty Srugis, Gary Stewart, Duane Himes, and
Bob Kerry (DPW Liaison).

Others: None

Meeting started at 7:05 PM

Aqenda

Housekeeping & Misc (151

Acceptance of minutes All
Wolfeboro process Duane
Welcome sign repairs Paul
Times column Paul

Main topics: (75)
CFLs - Business Paul
Other 2014 goals Committee

e.g. new Recycling ideas
DES Haz Waste site grants Paul

Future montfts:
New Solid Waste Videos Vinny Curro

Housekeepinq

Aeceptance qf Minutes:
Minutes from the July meeting were reviewed and approved

Miscellaneous

. Paul is in the process of writing other articles to be put in the Londonderry Times.
o Duane reported that there was nothing new on the hazardous waste collection at

Wolfeboro. He is trying to get a time when he can review their process at their
HHW drop off center.

o The new Welcome to Londonderry sign by Chase Road has been installed. Kevin
Smith had indicated that he would like a second Welcome to Londonderry sign
made for a possible location near the airport entrance. Nothing has been done on
this matter.

Main Topics

o Vinnie did not make it to the meeting to discuss the videos and the changes that
were requested. The committee discussed ways of getting these completed.



There was discussion on the status of the sponsor signs at each of the Welcome
to Londonderry signs. Duane went to each sign location to inventory the
condition of each sign. Paul indicated that he would like to get quotes from the
NH Prisons to make up a new set of signs to replace those that are damaged or
faded.
Paul spoke with Benson's about the possibility of collecting CFLs at Benson's.
Paul asked the committee to poll several businesses in Town as to how they
handle disposal of their used fluorescent bulbs and CFLs.
Bob said that the Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day will be November
22,2014 in Londonderry.

Meeting ended at 8:00 PM.


